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Statement on the Death of Corey Proulx 
 
“I am heartbroken by Corey’s murder. The impact of and grief over his death, rightfully extends 
beyond his family to the broader Corrections and public safety communities. By all accounts, 
Corey was not just a beloved family member, but also a treasured member of the whole 
community. I ask that everyone keep those that cared for Corey in your thoughts and prayers, as 
I will.”  


